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The City of Aztec is committed to the safety of its employees. 
Exposure to heat is outlined in our safety policy by referencing the OSHA Safety Standard. 
Many of the parameters in this bill are absurd and will inhibit a cohesive work 
environment, and imply that individuals are not capable of being responsible for their own health
and safety. These initiatives should be addressed by management and safety officers in house with
input from the state not legislated by our state governing bodies 
Again, the City of Aztec takes the safety of its employees very seriously and trains supplies and 
supports the comfort and safety of our team. This is the type of legislation that 
adds to the already over regulated nature of New Mexico government.


